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Dear Parents, 

Spring has finally arrived! That means warmer weather is finally 
here! Flowers are beginning to grow and fully bloom just like 
our Beginning Vision’s kids. This month we encourage parents 
to take your child outside more. Take them for walks through 
the neighborhood and help them learn comparing sizes. Ask 
them questions like: which mailbox is taller? Which driveway is 
longer? And which house is bigger? 

We have so many fun activities planned for the month of April, 
including the celebration of Easter. Beginning Vision’s will be 
closed April 7th-April 9th out of observation of Good Friday and 
Easter.  On April 10th Beginning Vision’s will celebrate National 
Sibling Day. If you would like your picture taken for next 
month’s newsletter, be sure to wear matching colors with your 
brother or sister. If you do not have a sibling find a friend to 
match with! We hope to see many pairs, trios, and quartets!!  

For more information on Center Closures and Spring Festivities 
we have planned, please check in with your child’s teacher or 
the front office! We are so excited for this season and look 
forward to more time spent outdoors enjoying nature and 
each other! 

  

 

Upcoming Events & 
Birthdays 

April 1 

Ms. Heidi’s Birthday 

April 5 

4yo Field Trip to the Library 

April 7 

BV Closed for Good Friday 

April 9 

Happy Easter 

April 10 

National Sibling Day 

April 12 

Mrs. Shannon’s Birthday 

3yo Field Trip to the Library 

 

Mr. Robbie’s Joke of the 
Month: 

 
Question: Why couldn’t the 
flower ride a bike? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Answer: Because it 
lost it’s petals! 
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We love 
springtime at 
Beginning Visions! 
After a cold 
winter, we are so 
eager to get 
outdoors and 
enjoy our outdoor 
play spaces! This 
past month we 
practiced 
building chicken 
coops, made 
some wind socks 
and learned 
about forces of 
nature, played 
outdoors with our 
friends and 
learned about 
recycling by 
making our very 
own recycling 
center! We 
cannot wait for 
all the fun to 
come this month! 

 

Spring is such a fun time to get 
creative. One way you can do this is 
to use household products.  An 
example is colorful bubble art. Try 
adding a few drops of food coloring 
to either bubble solution or dish soap 
and water. After dipping your bubble 
wand into the solution blow the 
bubbles onto a sheet of card stock or 
construction paper.  Some the 
students also used fly swatters to paint 
abstract art! Simply pour paint into pie 
pans or trays and dip the fly swatter 
in. Then, get to swatting! 


